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TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL  
 

FROM: A. MCMULLIN, MANAGER OF ENERGY MANAGEMENT, EXT. 5097 
 

NOTED: 
 

R. PEWS,  DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE FACILITIES  
 
D. MCALPINE, GENERAL MANAGER OF COMMUNITY AND CORPORATE 
SERVICES 
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

UPDATE ON THE INSTALLATION OF ELECTRIC VEHICLE (EV) CHARGING 
STATIONS  
 

DATE: 
  

NOVEMBER 7, 2019 

 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to provide members of Council with an update concerning the 
installation of Electric Vehicle (EV) charging stations as outlined in Council motion 17-G-285.  Staff 
previously updated Council on the EV charging stations deployment on February 11, 2019 which 
recommended further communication in the fall of 2019. 
 
Staff in the Transit and Parking Strategy Department are currently undertaking the development of a parking 
strategy that aims to identify solutions for the current parking challenges in the downtown and waterfront 
areas.  This strategy will support the anticipated City growth over the next 20 years and ensure long term 
financial sustainability for these services.  It is anticipated that the parking strategy and accompanying 
recommendations will be presented to Council in Q1 2020. 
 
The parking strategy will include considerations of the current EV charge station locations, use and 
associated impacts as part of holistic review of the downtown and waterfront parking system.  Staff plan to 
bring forth EV parking recommendations and policy considerations to Council as part of the overall parking 
strategy staff report.    
 
 


